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The struggling Cedar Valley Christian baseball team cancelled Thursday's meeting with
Calamus-Wheatland due to a lack of available players.

  

This is the third time this season the Huskies have cancelled games due to lack of players.
They also cancelled games against Bellevue Marquette on June 5 and against Prince of Peace
on June 8.

  

This is Cedar Valley Christian's first season of varsity baseball in the Iowa High School Athletic
Association. The Huskies have an 0-and-20 record and have been outscored, 314-27, with 10
shutouts.

  

Cedar Valley Christian plans to play against Alburnett in the first round of the Class 1A district
tournament this Tuesday at North Linn High School.
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